
From: Stewart, Joan <JStewart@wileyrein.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 03, 2015 3:18 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: FW: BSTA-20111220AFQ 
 
Mohammad,  
 
Apologies – I just realized that I mis-spelled your name in the email I 
sent on Monday.  Please let me  
know if you need anything further. 
 
Joan 
 
 
Joan Stewart | Attorney At Law | Wiley Rein LLP | 1776 K Street NW | 
Washington, DC 20006   
(Tel) 202.719.7438 | (Fax) 202.719.7049 | JStewart@wileyrein.com  
For the latest in media law, follow us: Blog | Twitter 
 
 
From: Stewart, Joan   
Sent: Monday, January 26, 2015 4:48 PM  
To: 'mohammed.habib@fcc.gov'  
Subject: BSTA-20111220AFQ  
 
Mohammed,  
 
This is to confirm that BSTA-20111220AFQ associated with KMRZ-LD should 
be dismissed. 
 
Regards,  
Joan Stewart 
 
Joan Stewart | Attorney At Law | Wiley Rein LLP | 1776 K Street NW | 
Washington, DC 20006   
(Tel) 202.719.7438 | (Fax) 202.719.7049 | JStewart@wileyrein.com 
NOTICE: This message (including any attachments) from Wiley Rein LLP may 
constitute an  
attorney-client communication and may contain information that is 
PRIVILEGED and  
CONFIDENTIAL and/or ATTORNEY WORK PRODUCT. If you are not an intended 
recipient,  
you are hereby notified that any dissemination of this message is 
strictly prohibited. If you have  
received this message in error, please do not read, copy or forward this 
message. Please  
permanently delete all copies and any attachments and notify the sender 
immediately by sending  
an e-mail to Information@wileyrein.com. As part of our environmental 
efforts, the firm is  
WILEY GREEN(TM). Please consider the environment before printing this 
email. 


